
 

Date: February 1, 2023 

Re: SUPPORT for HB 2137, Task Force for River Bridge 

 

I support creating a task force to research the costs/feasibility of constructing a new bridge over the 

Willamette River. 

I believe it is important that the legislature engage in tasks and spend any taxpayer money wisely and 

cautiously. If the task force concludes that there is traffic congestion that could be alleviated by the 

construction of a new bridge, and that new bridge will be a benefit to Oregon citizens, the bridge should 

be built. 

Donna Kreitzberg 

 


